
May 15 PAC Meeting 
8:00-9:00pm, Aubrey Library 

 

Featuring Guest Speaker Todd Polich  
 

Todd Polich is an artist specializing in design and urban esthetics. Combining his love of art and 
nature, he began painting murals of wildlife to raise awareness for the conservation of endangered 
species and threatened habitat.  
 

Come hear Todd speak about the “Art of Empowerment Program” that he runs for schools. 
 
 

Saleema Noon Sexual Health Educators Parent Workshop  
 

May 12, 7:00-8:30pm 
Aubrey Library 

 

 
During this open and informational session, parents will come to terms with sexual health and 
understand how it fits into the lives of their children at this stage of life.   
 

Saleema Noon will also explain why it is important to teach body science and sexual health to 
elementary students and what age appropriate techniques will be used. 
 

Internet Safety and the Social Media Generation 
 

May 21, 7:00-8:30pm 
Aubrey Library 

 

Jesse Miller, of Mediated Reality, will speak to parents about internet safety, social media, and how 
online identities are formed.  
 

Learn how to help your children be cyber safe and navigate the increasingly complex and sometimes 
unsafe online world. 

 
 

 

Aubrey PAC News 



Upcoming Events and Reminders 

 

Mark Your Calendars 
 
May 7: Aubrey Art Crawl pledge forms 

    Due back to the school 
 

May 9: The Aubrey Art Crawl 

 

May 12: Guest speaker Saleema Noon 

        7-8:30pm 
 

May 15: PAC Meeting, 8-9:00pm 

 

May 16: Food Day 

 

May 21: Guest speaker Jesse Miller 

        7-8:30pm 
 

May 28: Deadline for donating  

        used books 
 

June 4: Teacher Appreciation Luncheon 

 

June 4, 5, 6: Used Book Sale 

 

June 11: PAC AGM, 7-8:00pm 
 

June 13: Clothing Drive 

 

June 20: Sports Day 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Art Crawl is Almost Here 
 

All pledge forms are due back May 7. 
 

It’s not too late to get a few more pledges! 
There are fabulous prizes to be won for Aubrey’s 
top fundraisers. 
 

Win a TABLET, PLAYLAND PASSES, and MORE. 
Pizza Parties for top primary and intermediate 
classes! 
 

Aubrey’s Summer Book Sale 
 

The book sale will run June 4, 5, and 6 over 

the lunch hour and from 2:45-3:30pm.  
 

 
All Books are $1 

so stock up for summer 
 

 

BOOK DONATIONS NEEDED! 

We are now collecting your gently used 
books for the sale. 
 

Please bring your donated books to the 
school and deposit them in the boxes in 
the foyer. The deadline for donating 
books is May 28. 
 

All types of books accepted from kids’ 
books to cookbooks. 

 

Babysitting is Available for all PAC 
Meetings and Guest Speaker 

Evenings 
Please contact Stella 48 hours in advance 
at stellahorng@yahoo.ca if you require 
babysitting during one of these functions. 
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Upcoming Events and Reminders 
 
Staff Appreciation Luncheon 
 

Aubrey parents are hosting the annual Staff Appreciation Lunch 
on Wednesday, June 4. 
 

We are asking parents to create a dish as a way of saying thank you 
to the Teachers and Staff at Aubrey Elementary. Sign-up forms will 
be sent home on May 26 and are due back June 2. 
 

If you choose to participate in this wonderful event, your dish should be delivered to the staff 
room by 11:00 a.m. on June 4. 
 
 
 

Clothing Drive  
 
The PAC will be holding its last clothing drive of the school year on Friday, June 13. 
Please drop off bags in the undercover area in front of the school between 8:30 and 9:15am. 
 

We are so close to reaching our goal of 300 bags!  Time to clear out all your old winter 

clothes and help us achieve our goal! The more bags we collect, the more money we earn! 
 
To volunteer, please contact Pat at runpkc@gmail.com. 
 
 

 

PAC AGM 
 

Join us June 11 from 7-8:00pm for our Annual General Meeting.  It’s your chance to get involved, 

and we would love to hear from you. 
 

We are putting out a call for nominations for the positions of  
1. PAC Chair 
2. Vice Chair 
3. Financial Committee 
4. Treasurer 
5. Secretary 
6. DPAC Representatives 
7. Members at Large 
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Upcoming Events and Reminders 
 

 

Street Address, Suite 555 

City, State 55555 

 
 

Addressee 

Street Address, Suite 555 

City, State 55555 

 

Place Logo Or 

Company Name Here 
 

 

Bicycle Helmet Safety Talk 
 

On May 8 and May 15, Detective Constable Alan Mah from the Vancouver Police Department 
will be speaking to the students of Aubrey about bicycle helmet safety.    
 

Kidsworld Program : Your Passport to Summer 
 

Don't forget to check out the Kidsworld program brochure that was sent home with your child 
and get your registration forms in. 
  

 Groove Class Resumes at Aubrey 
 

A reminder that Groove is back on at Aubrey 7:30pm on Fridays in the Gym 
The first session of classes will run until May 16.  
The second session of classes will run May 23 – June 27. 
 

Purchase a complete session of classes and pay only $8 dollars per class. 
Drop-in is $10 per class. 
 

iGirl, iGuy Workshops June 11 and 12 
 

The Aubrey PAC is excited to be sponsoring the iGirl and iGuy workshops for the grade 5, 6, and 
7 students at Aubrey. The workshops will be led by renowned health educator Saleema Noon 
and her colleagues. 
 

A Special Thank You 
 

The PAC would like to extend a huge thank you to Al McGrath for putting on a fantastic CPR 
information session.   
 

The PAC would also like to thank Garden Works for donating another beautiful tree to our 
playground.  We look forward to seeing it planted. 


